
GRADUATE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
MINI-GSA, WINTER AND SPRING 2021 

CALL FOR PROGRAM
REPRESENTATIVES
We are looking for representatives
from each program to reinvigorate
and organize the GSOE graduate
student community. Consider signing
up by Friday, Feb. 12, 2021. Click the
link for more information. 

L INK TO  S IGN-UP FORM 
https://forms.gle/DKmNdZ1ehNL8aQVU8

If you have questions, email
Pat Ordoñez-Kim: 

pordo001@ucr.edu 


